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 1st Reading Gospel 
Sun,  Dec 19 Mi 5:1-4a  Lk 1:39-45  
Mon, Dec 20 Is 7:10-14  Lk 1:26-38  
Tue, Dec 21 Sg 2:8-14  Lk 1:39-45  
Wed, Dec 22 1 Sm 1:24-28  Lk 1:46-56  
Thu, Dec 23 Mal 3:1-4, 23-24  Lk 1:57-66  
Fri, Dec 24 2 Sm 7:1-5, 8b-12, 14a, 16  Lk 1:67-79  
Sat, Dec 25 Is 9:1-6  Lk 2:1-14  

W I N D S O R  
Sunday 11:45 am 

 
WO L FV I L L E  

Sunday 10 am 

D I G BY  
Saturday 4 pm 

W E Y M OU T H  
Sunday 11:30 am 

K E NT V I L L E  
Saturday 4 pm 

Sunday 8:30 & 11:45 am 
 

B E R W IC K  
Sunday 8:30 am 

M I DD L ET O N  
Sunday 10:00 am 

BR I D G ET O WN  
Sunday 8:30 am 

AN NA P OL I S  RO Y A L  
Sunday 9 am 

Vision Prayer 

TO REQUEST A 
MASS  

INTENTION OR 
MASS  CARD  

CONTACT YOUR 
NEAREST PARISH 

OFF ICE  

Heavenly Father, by the power of Your Holy 
Spirit, we the faithful of Corpus Christi Parish, ask 

that You bless and sanctify us as we work 
together to implement our Vision.  We ask that 

You guide us as we strive to love bravely, to serve 
radically and to meet all whom we encounter 

with humility and compassion.  Help us to unite 
joyfully and lovingly as followers of your Son, 

Jesus, to take His message with us wherever we 
go.  We know that by Your grace, we can make 
this Vision a reality.  We ask this in the name of 

Your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ.   

Amen. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/micah/5?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/1?39
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/Isaiah/7?10
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/1?26
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/songofsongs/2?8
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/1?39
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/1samuel/1?24
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/1?46
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/malachi/3?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/1?57
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/2samuel/7?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/1?67
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/isaiah/9?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/luke/2?1
http://www.corpuschristins.ca/
https://chalice.ca/select-country/haiti


SATURDAY, DECEMBER 18 
Kentville 4:00 PM Tommy Boutilier by Gerald & Sharon Long 
Digby 4:00 PM Jack & Marion Randall by Marion & Family 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 19 
Bridgetown 8:30 AM Liturgy of the Word with Communion 
Berwick 8:30 AM Graeme King by Bruce & Sybil Redden 
Kentville 8:30 AM Janis Pottier by Pat Fitzgerald 
Annapolis Royal 9:00 AM Leah Theriault by Marilyn Harry  
Middleton 10:00 AM Yogi Muise by Mary Gilbert 
Wolfville 10:00 AM Helena & Stainslaw Szyndlar by Bogdan & Voiletta Hadlaw 
Weymouth 11:30 AM Richard, Alfreda & Ian Cromwell by Paulette Cromwell 
Kentville 11:45 AM Liturgy of the Word with Communion 
Windsor 11:45 AM Phyllis Grant by Alice Pereira 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 20 
Online 8:30 AM Souls in Purgatory 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 21 
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM Dr. Camille DuMesnil by Paul DuMesnil 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 22 
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM Dorothy Dorrington by John McNeil & Colleen Stephenson 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 23 
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM Tilly Vendel by Agnes & Peter Nan 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 24 
Bridgetown 4:00 PM Dick Mills by Patsy Sabean 
Kentville 4:00 PM For all those in prison by Helen Walsh 
Weymouth  4:00 PM Not available at press time 
Digby 6:00 PM Not available at press time 
Middleton 6:00 PM Intentions of Mary Canfield by Carolyn Gilbert 
Wolfville 6:00 PM Maria Jacobs by Truus Ueffing 
Annapolis Royal 8:00 PM Not available at press time 
Berwick 8:00 PM Rose Storms by Tony & Rita Roefs 
Windsor 8:00 PM Phyllis Grant by Joe & Ann Troke 
Kentville 10:00 PM Tom Coffey by Theresa & family 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 25 
Kentville 10:00 AM Donnie & Leslie Harris by Betty Harris & family 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 26 
Bridgetown 8:30 AM Eliab Curtis by Patsy Sabean 

Berwick 8:30 AM Tommy Faulkner by Russell & Carolyn Turner 

Kentville 8:30 AM Liturgy of the Word with Communion 

Annapolis Royal 9:00 AM Liturgy of the Word with Communion 

Middleton 10:00 AM Deceased members of the family by Carolyn Gilbert 

Wolfville 10:00 AM Faithful Departed by Truus Ueffing 

Weymouth 11:30 AM Liturgy of the Word with Communion 

Kentville 11:45 AM All Living & Deceased Members of the Walsh and MacKenzie families by 
Helen Walsh 

Windsor 11:45 AM Sophie Pilgrim by Jennifer Moore & family 



MONDAY, DECEMBER 27  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 28  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
Weymouth 6:30 PM 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 29  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
Digby 9:00 AM 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 30  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 31  
Kentville 4:00 PM 
Weymouth  4:00 PM 
Windsor 4:00 PM 
Berwick 6:00 PM 
Digby 6:00 PM 
Middleton 6:00 PM 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 1  
Bridgetown 11:00 AM 
Wolfville 11:00 AM 
Digby 4:00 PM 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 2  
Bridgetown 8:30 AM 
Berwick 8:30 AM 
Kentville 8:30 AM 
Annapolis Royal 9:00 AM 
Middleton 10:00 AM 
Wolfville 10:00 AM 
Weymouth 11:30 AM 
Kentville 11:45 AM 
Windsor 11:45 AM 

Please make note of the Mass Times included here as there will be no bulletin 
published on December 26, January 2 or January 9.   

The Bulletin Editor will be on vacation.   
The Bulletin will return on January 16. 

MONDAY, JANUARY 3  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 4  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 5  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 6  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 7  
Kentville/Online 8:30 AM 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 8  
Digby 4:00 PM 
Kentville 4:00 PM 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 9  
Bridgetown 8:30 AM 
Berwick 8:30 AM 
Kentville 8:30 AM 
Annapolis Royal 9:00 AM 
Middleton 10:00 AM 
Wolfville 10:00 AM 
Weymouth 11:30 AM 
Kentville 11:45 AM 
Windsor 11:45 AM 

https://www.devp.org/en/campaign/people-planet-first/take-action/
https://www.chalice.ca/
https://openarms.ca/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=55&Itemid=249


 You can arrange Confession 
by appointment.   

Call or email your nearest 
Parish Office. 

Call your nearest Parish 
Office to arrange a 

Baptism. 

 

 

 If you are planning on 
getting married at a Corpus 
Christi church, contact the 
Parish Office nearest you.  

To register in the next 
First Communion or 

Confirmation class, or 
to get more 

information about 
Children’s Faith 

Formation, contact  

Jennifer Moore 
familylifeandyouth@ 

corpuschristins.ca 

902-799-1250 

 
Exploring becoming Catholic?  
Contact the Kentville Parish 

Office. 

Covid Protocols have been updated effective December 17.  
Our Archdiocese has provided Covid  Guidelines and our 
Pastor has put in place certain guidelines for us to follow: 

MASKS MUST BE WORN 
 

You are encouraged to use the hand sanitizers 
provided at the entrance to the church 

 

Holy Water fonts will remain empty for now 
 

Limit washroom use as much as possible 
 

You must stay home and participate online  
if you have any Covid symptoms  

 

Proof of vaccination is not required to attend Mass, 
however everyone is encouraged to get vaccinated 

  

GATHERING LIMITS APPLY 
 

There will be no entrance procession at Mass. 
 

Collection baskets will remain at the entrances/exits 
for weekly offerings.  Consider making your offering 

via e-transfer or PAR. 
 

Communion may only be received in the hand  
 

Daily Mass attendance must follow these protocols  
 

SOCIAL DISTANCING IS REQUIRED 

You can read the full text of the Archbishop’s 
Phase 5 Letter and review all the 

recommendations at the Archdiocese website. 
Here is the December 14 update. 

Prayer  to  St .  Joseph  
 

 

Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, Spouse of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary. To you God entrusted his only Son; in you 

Mary placed her trust; with you Christ became man. 
Blessed Joseph, to us too, show yourself a father and 

guide us in the path of life. Obtain for us grace, mercy 
and courage, and defend us from every evil.  Amen.  

Prayer: © Libreria Editrice Vaticana 

mailto:familylifeandyouth@corpuschristins.ca
mailto:familylifeandyouth@corpuschristins.ca
https://www.halifaxyarmouth.org/covid-19-update/item/phase-5-letter-from-archbishop-dunn?category_id=389
https://www.halifaxyarmouth.org/images/websections/covid-19/COVID_update_-_December_14_2021.pdf


Corpus Christi St. Louis 
Annapolis Royal  

CWL Members are 
reminded that it is that 

time of year again.  Time 
to finish stuffing the 

"Little Socks".  

Please return them to 
Blanche Therrio on or 

before December 26. 

Corpus Christi St. Louis Annapolis Royal 

The Memorial Tree will be part of the Christmas 
décor again this year.  Make a donation in 
memory of a loved one to be given to the 
Annapolis Royal Food Bank.   Include your 

donation, the name of your loved one and your 
envelope number 

together in an envelope 
and drop your donation 

in the collection basket at 
the back of the church.  
The name of your loved 
one will be added to the 

Memorial Tree.  All 
donations should be 

received by December 19. 

Corpus Christi St. Louis 
Annapolis Royal  

Fundraiser 

Two handmade quilts 
have been donated to 

Corpus Christi St Louis Church to help raise 
funds.  

One is the "Flower Basket" size 72" X 82" price 
$300.00  and the other one is "Around The 
World" size 72" X 90" price $500.00.  The 

Quilts are on display as you enter the church.  

If you are interested in purchasing them please 
call Eloise 902-532-2205. 

Corpus Christi St. Joseph Kentville 
The Community Life Team at Corpus Christi St. 
Joseph Kentville built and entered a float in the New 
Minas Christmas Parade.  It was a wonderful 
opportunity for our parish to live out its Mission and 
to share the true meaning of Christmas with those 
around us.   



Unwrapping Advent 
is a Family Faith Journey that began on the 
First Sunday of Advent.  Jennifer Moore, 
our Director of Family Life and Youth is 
leading families in this program as they 
experience the hope, faith, joy and peace 
of the Season through stories, activities 
and adventures.  Our last session of 
Unwrapping Advent is on Sunday, 
December 19.  
 
Check out the fun our families have been 
having preparing their hearts, homes and minds for the coming of 
our Lord. 

Small, meaningful gestures nourish and express 
our faith in our everyday lives, such as a 

religious calendar on our wall, using religious 
Christmas cards, and choosing Catholic books, 
religious gifts and greeting cards at Christmas 
and other special occasions.  Jesus is the reason 
for Christmas and the reason for our Corpus 

Christi store!  Come by and browse for 
affordable and free items to enrich your life, 

your family, and your home! 

Please contact Mary Crooks  
at  

902-825-6495 for more information. 



Jennifer Moore, our Director of Family Life and Youth, is excited to 
bring EMPOWER AND EMPOWERED BY THE SACRAMENTS to all 
the children of Corpus Christi Parish!!     
 
There is still time to register for Empowered by the Sacraments for 
the 2021/22 year!  Empowered by the Sacraments is for children in 
Grade 3.  Children will prepare together to receive the Sacraments 
of First Reconciliation and First Communion.    
 
Children from across the parish will meet in a series of interactive 
Zoom sessions as they grow in faith together. Special in-person 
sessions will take place throughout the year and children will receive 

their Sacraments in their own church communities.  
 

REGISTER ON THE WEBSITE 

New Confirmation Class 
The 2022 Confirmation class began November 26.   
We are still seeking prayer sponsors for our 30 
candidates from all 
across our Parish.   If 
you  would like to 
become a prayer 
sponsor for a 
candidate please 
contact Jennifer Moore.  

 
In-person Confirmation 
sessions will take place in 
Kentville and Digby and 
we need your help to 
FEED THE TEENS.  Help 
stock the pantries with 
snacks for the candidates.  

Drop off donations (non-perishable snacks, drinks or 
your financial contribution) at either church office.  
Or, if you drop a donation in the collection basket / 
send an e-transfer with the note “Feed the Teens”, 
your support will get to the right place.   

 
Little Church takes place during the 

Liturgy of the Word at Sunday Mass.  This 
children’s liturgy of God's word invites 
children to experience the elements of 

the liturgy through music, prayer, 
readings and interactive reflections 

adapted to their understanding. Parents 
are welcome to accompany their children 
or stay in Mass while children participate 

in Little Church.  

Little Church is Coming Soon! 
To Corpus Christi St. John Windsor 

and St. Joseph Kentville. 

https://forms.gle/1KkkShSNzrdarZhd7


Scripture Study 
Book of James 

James is often called the New Testament 
wisdom book. It is designed to help people find 
joy and peace in  our fast-paced secular world.  

The course begins on Monday, January 31 at 7 
pm on Zoom. 

Please register by January 13. 

The cost of the course materials is $30. 

 

To participate, 
Email Caroline Brown. 

greg.brown@ns.sympatico.ca  

Last week the Canadian 
Conference of Catholic 
Bishops (CCCB), Assembly 
of First Nations, Métis 
National Council, and 
Inuit Tapiriit Kanatami 
released a joint 
statement to provide an 

update on the Delegation to Rome. 

After careful assessment of the uncertainty and 
potential health risks surrounding international 
travel amid the recent spread of the Omicron 
variant, it was collectively decided that the 
delegation to Rome would be postponed. In 
consultation with experts in the areas of health and 
travel, the group will determine a time as early as 
possible in 2022 to make the trip to Rome. 

You can find the full statement on the CCCB 
website, www.cccb.ca or click here. 

The Knight of Columbus are 
pleased to announce their newest 
documentary film, St. Joseph: Our 
Spiritual Father, which was made 
available online as December 8. It 
can be found at www.kofc.org 

The film features interviews with leading experts and 
theologians, in addition to powerful first-hand 
testimonials — St. Joseph: Our Spiritual 
Father provides viewers with a glimpse into one of 
the most incredible lives in all of human history — a 
figure whose spiritual fatherhood remains open to all 
of us.  

View it at www.kofc.org/en/news-room/st-joseph/
index.html?1tab=1tab0%3Futm_source%3DCC-FLA-
2021-12-02%
20&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=FLA-2021-
12-02%20 

mailto:greg.brown@ns.sympatico.ca?subject=Discipleship%20Quads
mailto:greg.brown@ns.sympatico.ca?subject=Discipleship%20Quads
http://www.cccb.ca/
https://www.cccb.ca/announcement/canadian-bishops-assembly-of-first-nations-metis-national-council-and-inuit-tapiriit-kanatami-provide-an-update-on-delegation-to-rome/
https://www.kofc.org/
https://www.kofc.org/en/news-room/st-joseph/index.html?1tab=1tab0%3Futm_source%3DCC-FLA-2021-12-02%20&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=FLA-2021-12-02%20
https://www.kofc.org/en/news-room/st-joseph/index.html?1tab=1tab0%3Futm_source%3DCC-FLA-2021-12-02%20&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=FLA-2021-12-02%20
https://www.kofc.org/en/news-room/st-joseph/index.html?1tab=1tab0%3Futm_source%3DCC-FLA-2021-12-02%20&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=FLA-2021-12-02%20
https://www.kofc.org/en/news-room/st-joseph/index.html?1tab=1tab0%3Futm_source%3DCC-FLA-2021-12-02%20&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=FLA-2021-12-02%20
https://www.kofc.org/en/news-room/st-joseph/index.html?1tab=1tab0%3Futm_source%3DCC-FLA-2021-12-02%20&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=FLA-2021-12-02%20


Emergency Shelter Update 
From snowstorm to rainstorm to everything in between over the past 

few days demonstrates the need for a warm and safe place to call home 
– if even temporarily. We are pleased to announce that three shelters and 

several more installations planned for this week. Each shelter will also 
have a guest living in them soon!  So far… 

We have raised over $100,000 from individual contributions and 
counting! This includes contributions from other Christian churches. 

Our first 10 shelters are in various stages of completion and we placed an order for 10 more. 

Three shelters have been set-up at St. Anthony's Church in Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish, Dartmouth. After 
that, two will to go to St. Michael's Church in Stella Maris Parish, Spryfield.  

Sites are still being assessed by our engineers but we are looking at 10 sites with 17 shelters in Halifax Regional 
Municipality and as many as 3 in other communities outside the HRM (subject to local municipal approval).  

Our potential guest list is growing and we anticipate being able to use all of our shelters. 

Thank you for your incredible support for this project so far!  To learn more about this emergency shelters or 
to donate go to www.halifaxyarmouth.org/shelters 

Parishes across our diocese have been seeking the 
input of the parishioners that will contribute to the 
discussions and work of Synod 2021-2023. Bishops all 
around the world are being asked to gather 
feedback from the people within their diocese to 
help Pope Francis hear from the living voice of the 
Church. 
 
Many parishes have sessions planned for early 
January 2022.  With our ever changing COVID-19 
protocols we ask you to please check with your 
parish for the times and dates of your local synod 
sessions that you can take part in. 
 
The Archdiocese will also be working on more ways 
for people to take part in the 2021-2023 Synod if 
you can’t make it to one of your parish sessions. 
Watch for details in the new year! To keep updated 
go to www.halifaxyarmouth.org/synod 

Over the Advent and Christmas season many people 
like to take part in Mass Saint Mary’s Cathedral 
Basilica as well as at Saint Ambrose Co-Cathedral. 
Visit the Archdiocese website for Mass times. 
 
Given the recently announced changes to our 
provincial  COVID-19 restrictions,  we ask you to 
contact the parish directly to confirm Mass times.   
 
On Christmas Eve the 8:00pm Mass will be 
livestreamed. We are pleased that once again Eastlink 
TV has offered to live broadcast the 8:00pm 
Christmas Eve Mass from the Cathedral.  

 
To watch the broadcast go to Eastlink TV channel 10 
or 610.   

Cathedral and Co-Cathedral 
Christmas Mass Times 

http://www.halifaxyarmouth.org/shelters
http://www.halifaxyarmouth.org/synod
https://www.halifaxyarmouth.org/admin-services/parish-editors-priority-news/item/cathedral-and-co-cathedral-mass-times?category_id=107


Corpus Christi St. Monica  
CWL President is Bernadette Burns 

bernadetteburns54@gmail.com 

(902) 765-8643 
 

Corpus Christi St Louis  
Contact person is Eloise Mailman. 

eloise.mailman@gmail.com 

(902) 532-2205 

Corpus Christi St. Joseph 
Contact Pat Crossman:  pcrossman@eastlink.ca   

902-385-6760 

Knights of Columbus - Greenwood 
and Middleton 

Hughie Bagnell is the Grand Knight 
for Bishop Gallagher Council 6297 

(902) 680-5238 
hughie.bagnell@gmail.com   

 
The contact for St Anthony Berwick  is Leon Zwicker.  

He is the representative for the Greenwood/
Middleton Knights of Columbus. 

e_zwicker@yahoo.ca 
 (902) 847-5746 

 

Knights of Columbus - Windsor/St. John 
Gary Brown 

garydbrown2003@yahoo.ca  
 

Knights of Columbus Council 5030 meet at  
St. Joseph, Kentville 

Meetings are on the first Wednesday of each month 
in the Multi-Purpose Room at Corpus Christi St. 
Joseph Kentville at 7 pm.  The next meeting is 

November 3.  For more info contact John 
Boulter johnboulter7@gmail.com 

 

Throughout the year, St. 
Monica's Catholic Women's 

League collects used postage 
stamps and sends them to 
Development & Peace for 
their fundraising.   Please 

leave a margin around the stamps and place them 
in the CWL box at the entrance of St. Monica's 

Church.  These little ways make a real 
contribution!   Thank you and God bless you!    

If you are sending a Christmas Card to  
Fr. Saulnier, please note his new address: 

 

Fr Gerald Saulnier 
25 Webster St, Apt 117 

Kentville, NS 
B4N 0C6 

mailto:bernadetteburns54@gmail.com
mailto:eloise.mailman@gmail.com
mailto:pcrossman@eastlink.ca
mailto:hughie.bagnell@gmail.com?subject=Knights%20of%20Columbus%20inquiry
mailto:e_zwicker@yahoo.ca
mailto:garydbrown2003@yahoo.ca?subject=Knights%20of%20Columbus
mailto:johnboulter7@gmail.com


Knights of Columbus  

Greenwood and Middleton 

Spread the word.  As the weather starts to get cold, the 
Knights of Columbus in Greenwood/Middleton heat up their 
commitment to the community with free winter coat 
distribution for children! 

Today, fourteen percent of Canadian children live in poverty. 
As a result, many families cannot afford to provide even the 
basic necessity of a warm winter coat. Putting their faith into 
action, Knights of Columbus councils  have handed out more 
than 500,000 coats to children throughout Canada and the 

United States through the Coats for Kids program. 

The Knights of Columbus Coats for Kids' are being distributed in the 
elementary schools in Middleton and Greenwood to boys and girls ranging 
from size 4 all the way up to 6x. Who knows better than teachers which 
students need warm winter clothing? 

Fundraising is ongoing for more coats in larger sizes. In addition to coats 
the local Council will donate hats, mitts and winter boots. The Knights are 
accepting gently used coats and boots to distribute to those in need. Due 
to the pandemic and loss of jobs this year there are going to be even 
larger numbers looking for help. 

Bishop Gallagher Council 6297 in Greenwood/Middleton is one of 17,000 Knights of Columbus 
councils that make up the world's largest Catholic fraternal service organization. Founded in 1882 to 
assist working-class and immigrant Catholics in the United States, today the approximately two 
million worldwide members of the Knights put their faith into action through a broad range of 
charitable causes locally, nationally and internationally with financial contributions and hands-on 
service.  If you can donate money, gift cards, new or gently used coats, boots, hats and mitts please 
contact  

Roger Lirette 
Coats for Kids Committee Chairman 

902-765-3086 

If anyone is interested in knitting hats and mittens for the Coats for Kids campaign, please drop off 
your donations at any parish office or you can leave your donation at  Corpus Christi St. Monica 
Middleton in the entrance of the church or Church hall.  Thank you for your contributions in this 
important ministry in helping those in need.  



Update My Info  

All our communication is now sent via Flocknote.  
Thanks for keeping your contact info up to 
date.  If you change your email address or want 
to add your cell phone number - please update 
it at www.corpuschristins.flocknote.com  Having 
trouble receiving your emails?  Send an email 
to communications@corpuschristins.ca and we'll 
get you sorted out.  Or, in the electronic version 
of the bulletin—click on the update button—it 
looks like this  

Indigenous Delegation to  
Rome Postponed 

Last week the Canadian Conference of Catholic 
Bishops (CCCB), Assembly of First Nations, Métis 
National Council, and Inuit Tapiriit Kanatami released 
a joint statement to provide an update on the 
Delegation to Rome. 
 
After careful assessment of the uncertainty and 
potential health risks surrounding international travel 
amid the recent spread of the Omicron variant, it 
was collectively decided that the delegation to 
Rome would be postponed. In consultation with 
experts in the areas of health and travel, the group 
will determine a time as early as possible in 2022 to 
make the trip to Rome. 
You can find the full statement on the CCCB 
website, www.cccb.ca or click here. 

Corpus Christi St. Anthony Berwick 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Breaking Open the Word - join Deacon Don 
Boudreau on Tuesday mornings at 10am in the 

church hall ... to look at the readings of the 
upcoming Sunday.   

Please bring your Sunday Missals. 

https://corpuschristins.flocknote.com/
https://www.corpuschristins.flocknote.com
mailto:communications@corpuschristins.ca
http://www.cccb.ca/
https://www.cccb.ca/announcement/canadian-bishops-assembly-of-first-nations-metis-national-council-and-inuit-tapiriit-kanatami-provide-an-update-on-delegation-to-rome/




www.corpuschristins.ca 
YouTube:  www.youtube.com/corpuschristins 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/corpuschristins 
Instagram:   @corpuschristins 

Box 486  
48 Belcher St 
Kentville, NS 

B4N 3X3 
902-678-3303 

Box 190  
110 Queen St. 

Digby, NS 
B0V 1A0 

902-245-2115 

Jennifer Hilborn 
ParishOffice_Kentville@CorpusChristiNS.ca 

Pam Cosman 
ParishOffice_Digby@CorpusChristiNS.ca 

The Kentville Parish Office is open  
Monday, Tuesday and Friday  

from 9 am to Noon 

Thank you for all your 
generous donations to 

Corpus Christi.   

Thank you for your donations to Corpus Christi. 
 

Your Parish Administrative Team, that includes many 
volunteers, manages the counting of collections each 
week, making bank deposits, doing the bookkeeping, 
issuing annual tax receipts, and many other aspects 
of Parish Giving. 
 

You can donate through: 
• Weekly offering envelopes 
• Cash donations in the collection basket at Mass 
• E-transfers directly to Corpus Christi's bank 
account: finance@corpuschristins.ca 
• PAR - pre-authorized remittances from your bank 
account to Corpus Christi's bank account 
• Mailing a cheque to the Kentville Parish Office. 

The Digby Parish Office is open  
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday  

from 9:30 am to 5 pm 

The December 19 bulletin 
will be the last bulletin until 

after Christmas.  The 
Bulletin Editor will be on  a 
break.  The first bulletin of 
2022 will be on January 16. 

mailto:ParishOffice_Kentville@CorpusChristiNS.ca
mailto:PARISHOFFICE_DIGBY@CORPUSCHRISTINS.CA
mailto:finance@corpuschristins.ca



